
A Look Back at our Greenwood Cemetery Garden Bed 

In this month’s edition, let us look at our garden bed at Greenwood Cemetery. This bed is now over thirty 

years old but it is still an important bed to our community gardens. In the first two pictures taken in 1990, 

we can see some of our former members working hard on laying sod around the bed. The first picture 

features Russell and Margaret Leech along with George Douglas. In the second picture, Russell Leech, 

Betty and George Douglas. This bed has stood the test of time and has been maintained well over the 

years. An example of it in more recent times is seen in this picture from 2018. Jean Phillips designed a 

wonderful tribute for Canada’s 150th Birthday. I hope you enjoyed this month’s edition of “From the 

Archives.” Stay tuned for next month’s edition. 

Vivian Petho – Archivist 

 

 

 


